
For the attention of Carlos Martin. 

Dear Carlos, 

We are writing on behalf of the Camden Town CAAC. 

We object to this application for the following reasons. 

On the corner of Plender Street, very dose to the site of the proposed canopies, is a Fruit and 
Vegetable stall which operates for six days a week. 
At present the pub has outdoor wooden seating opposite the stall on a concrete area measuring 
approx. 1270 in depth. The canopies will project 2156, twice the size of the present seating area. 
The canopies may reach the stall canopies as the pavement is very narrow in this area. If the pub 
wishes to expand their outdoor seating further than the concrete area, the pavement will be 
narrowed even further and may hinder trade at the stall. 
The Fruit and Vegetable stall is a popular one, much used in this area and we think that these 
factors should be taken into account when you come to make your decision. 

Yours sincerely, 

Gordon Macqueen & Margaret Richardson, Co-Chairs of the Camden Town CAAC, 
31 Oval Road, 
London NW1 TEA 


